Email 150616 from Programme Officer to SCRCAAP representors
Shipley & Canal Road Corridor Area Action Plan

This email is addressed to Publication stage representors regarding the above Area Action Plan (AAP).
 

I believe you will be aware that the Council has recently submitted the above Plan and that Inspector Louise Nurser has been appointed to examine the soundness and legal compliance issues.  Some of you will be aware of my own existing role as Programme Officer for the separate Bradford Core Strategy Examination and I have been similarly engaged for this AAP.  I will also carry out the same duties regarding a further exercise being the Bradford City Centre AAP (BCCAAP) where Louise Nurser is again the examining Inspector.  
 

I am writing separately but in similar style to representors regarding this latter Plan (BCCAAP) and I am aware that several of you have also made representations in that exercise.  In view of the dual roles of myself and the Inspector in the two AAPs you may from time to time see some overlap or apparent duplication in correspondence between the two exercises and going forward I'll endeavour to clearly label emails to avoid any doubt.
 

So far as the Shipley & Canal Road Corridor AAP is concerned I will continue to provide latest updates and relevant documents via the dedicated webpage https://www.bradford.gov.uk/bmdc/the_environment/planning_service/local_development_framework/scrc_aap_examination and would encourage you to view this on a regular basis.  Early items in the Examination webpage library include an initial exchange of corrrespondence between the Inspector and the Council and there may be further items arising from these in the near future.
 

At this stage firm plans have not been made for potential hearings although currently provisional dates in October are under review.
 

Please feel welcome to contact me at any time if I can be of assistance.
 

 

 

Tony
 

Tony Blackburn
Programme Officer
01254 260286
